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Dates for Your Diary 

November 
2 Battle of the Minds 
16 Stewart House Disco 3-6 
8 K-2 Athletics Carnival  
20 Scripture last day –  

Combined Service 
21 Thank Your Morning Tea 
22 Chess Championship 
23 White Ribbon Day Leaders 
28 Band Concert 
29 Presentation Day 

December 
1 Sport finishes 
5 Year 6 Fun Day 
6 Sport/ Chess Awards Assembly 
7 Year 6 Farewell 
12 K-2 Movie Day 
14 3-6 Movie Day
15 Last Day Talent Quest
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The Salvation  

Army Giving Tree 
 

Our Salvation Army Giving Tree will be displayed in the office area in the next few weeks. We are asking 
for donations of new gifts for the Salvation Army’s Christmas Appeal. This year there will be a focus on 
presents for the ‘13+ age group’ e.g. music vouchers, toiletries, costume jewellery, sport equipment, caps 
etc and Toys for 5-12 year old children. However, all gifts for all ages will be greatly appreciated.  

Please wrap the presents in clear wrapping and attach a note labelling what age and gender the 
present is suitable for. Bring presents to the office and place under the tree.  

Thank you for giving to those in need. 

 

SRC News 
Waste Free 
Wednesday 

 

It’s	b
ack!

	

Don’t forget that every Wednesday until the end of Term is 
Waste Free Wednesday!  

Make sure you bring Waste Free lunches. 

What is a waste free lunchbox? 
Waste free lunch boxes don’t contain any packaging.  

Instead, food is stored in reusable containers. 

Waste free helps reduce the amount of waste in our school 
environment, and encourages us to think about the global issues 

surrounding waste disposal. 
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Year 4 Excursion to Hyde Park Barracks  
and Museum of Sydney 



	
  



 

Year 4 students of French are preparing for the 
end of year performance of the play “Les trois 
petits cochons” (“The three little pigs”). The 
text has provided the basis for language 
learning throughout the year.  

The students have developed great skills in 
expressing themselves in French and are 
enjoying adding drama, song and choreography 
to the lessons.  



 

 

Waste Free Wednesday 

SRC Announcement 

For the remaining weeks of term, SRC 
members will give some recommendations 

about waste free lunches.   



 



	
  


